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Background: 

November 19 Council: At its meeting of November 19, Council passed a resolution to 

issue a notice of intention to designate for 19 Third Street in Sturgeon Point and a 

resolution to issue a notice of intention to amend the designation by-law for 31-35 King 

Street East in Omemee.  

December 10 Council: At its meeting of December 10, Council will receive a 

recommendation to designate 204 Ballyduff Road in Manvers Township. 

Canada Post Strike: Due to the Canada Post strike, notices related to designations 

cannot be sent out in the mail. At present, any outstanding notices of intention to 

designate and notices of designation have not been sent and are on pause until postal 

services resume. Notices and permits related to alteration applications have been 

almost exclusively processed electronically for the past several years but paper 

applications are still being processed with drop off and pick up at 180 Kent Street West.  

Heritage Workshops: Staff held the last heritage workshop of the year on November 

23 at the Fenelon Falls Library. The workshop was related to researching historic 

properties and had 28 attendees.  

Rationale: 

This report is intended to provide a general update to the Committee on the activities of 

the heritage planning program.  

Other Alternatives Considered: 

There are no recommended alternatives.  

Financial/Operation Impacts: 

There are no financial or operational impacts as a result of the recommendations of this 

report.  

Consultations: 

N/A 

Attachments: 

N/A 
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Department Head email: lbarrie@kawarthalakes.ca 

Department Head: Leah Barrie, Director of Development Services  

 


